Young, Rob s

From: Janice Aldstadt [jaldstadt@blackravenenergy.com] """”' ”“"”",l /
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2010 10:18 AM

To: Young, Rob B2p65508

Subject: RE: Form 2A - Murray 943-5-341-11 (Doc. No. 400061103)

Attachments: 2010-May-18__ Murray 943-34-11__Photos of Site (North and East).pdf; 2010-May-18

__Murray 943-34-11__ Photos of Site (South and West).pdf; 2010-May-18__ Murray 943-34-11
Photos of Site (Northwest).pdf

Hi Rob,

} went out to the field on the 18" and took new pictures and have attached them for your reference and review. As you
can see the area is flat and there is no standing surface water as far as the eye can see. However, | agree that the air
photo you sent reflects a buffalo wallow, if you will, there. So, 1 concur with your change as an ephemeral playa 530°
away and that no COA is required.

Thanks Rob! Hope your day is going well!!

Janice

From: Young, Rob [mailto:Rob.Young@state.co.us]

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2010 9:45 AM

To: Janice Aldstadt

Subject: RE: Form 2A - Murray 943-5-341-11 (Doc. No. 400061103)

Hi Janice,

Did you get a chance to review the air photo. Let me know if you agree with my changes below so | can finish
my review of this form.

Thanks,
Rob

From: Janice Aldstadt [mailto:jaldstadt@blackravenenergy.com]
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 4:25 PM

To: Young, Rob

Subject: RE: Form 2A - Murray 943-5-341-11 (Do¢. No. 400061103)

Ck- Thanks!! Have a great weekend!

From: Young, Rob [mailto:Rob.Young@state.co.us]

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 4:21 PM

To: Janice Aldstadt

Subject: RE: Form 2A - Murray 943-5-341-11 (Doc. No, 400061103)

No problem Janice, It's on our 2009 aerial photographs and unfortunately they are not viewable by the public
right now for some reason. IT is working on it.

The outline of the playas is visible in the 2005 series photos although it's easier when you already know where
to look.

| will send you a screen print early next week.

From: Janice Aldstadt [mailto:jaldstadt@blackravenenergy.com]
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 2:20 PM
1



To: Young, Rob
Subject: RE: Form 2A - Murray 943-5-341-11 {Doc. No. 400061103)

Hi Robert,

I'm sorry to be a pain, but could you please double check that again for me? | den't see any surface water within 2,100
feet + of that site.

Thanks,
Janice

From: Young, Rob [mailto:Rob.Young@state.co.us]

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 11:17 AM

To: Janice Aldstadt

Subject: Form 2A - Murray 943-5-341-11 (Doc. No. 400061103)

Hi Janice,
COGCC has reviewed the above referenced Form 2A and have the following concerns:

1. Water Resources:

* Please approve me changing the distance to nearest surface water from 2,140 feet to 530 feet; no COAs
will be required due to this change.

Please approve me removing the “No COAs are needed for this location.” comment from the Comments section.
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information, thanks,

Robert Young

Oil & Gas Location Assessment

Colorade Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorade 80203

303-894-2100 Ext. 5144



